Apologies to
Gov. Miller

In last Friday’s issue of
Tundra Times, it was indica
that Gov. ﬂlfeéth H. Miller
involved with Congressman
ard W. Pollock in generating
position to Byron Mallott’s
phcatmn for the executive
tor’s job of the Rural
Community Action

It has now been learned tha
the supposed opposition of G
Miller was not made by himsel
but it has been indicated tha
someone else had professed i
without the Governor’s kno
ledge.

With a sense of fairness t
Gov. Miller, and to all concerne
we would like to apulog:ze to

Mallott’s application.

It is a known fact, howeve
that Congressman Pollock is ac
ively opposing Byron Mallott
application.

NOTICE

Alaska LegalServices Corporati
announceas a new location. After Au
ust 1, 1969, our offices will be loca
ed at:

Central Building, 308 "G" Stree
Suite 313, Anchorage, Alaska 99501
Phone: 272-9431.



